
From: Patrick Lawrence 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: August 18, 2005

Subject:   
FCC File # 0487-EX-ST-2005
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please report the status of the following condition:

The National Telecommunications and Information Administration (NTIA) has questions about 
satellite communications at 60 miles per hour and would like the Army unit to submit DD Form 
1494 for SPS review.

In reference to the report status we have requested an update from our Army customer and will 
update to the FCC as soon as the Army replies.

Thank you.


